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       March 6, 2018 

 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 

Secretary 

New York State Public Service Commission 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223-1350 

 

Re: Case 17-E-0370 – Tariff filing by New York State Electric & Gas 

Corporation to Revise its Electric Tariff Schedule, P.S.C. No. 120, to 

Implement Electric Rate Options on a Pilot Basis for the Energy Smart 

Community Project. 

 

Case 15-E-0283 – Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to the 

Rates, Charges, Rules and Regulations of New York State Electric & Gas 

Corporation for Electric Service - Filing for Approval of Electric Rate 

Options  

 

 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 

The enclosed tariff leaves, issued by New York State Electric & Gas Corporation (“NYSEG” or 

the “Company”), are being transmitted for filing in accordance with the New York State Public 

Service Commission’s (the “Commission”)  Order Approving Electric and Gas Rate Plans in 

Accord With Joint Proposal, issued and effective June 15, 2016 (the “Order”), in Case 15-E-

0283.  The tariff leaves will become effective on May 1, 2018. 

P.S.C. No. 120 – Electric, Schedule for Electric Service 

Leaf No. 117.46.27, Revision 3 

Leaf No. 117.46.28, Revision 3 

Leaf No. 117.46.29, Revision 2 

Leaf No. 117.46.30, Revision 1 

Leaf No. 117.46.31, Revision 1 
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Purpose of Filing 

NYSEG is filing changes to its June 29, 2017 compliance filing after further discussions with 

Department of Public Service Staff.   

 

Newspaper Publication 

The Company has completed newspaper publication pursuant to Ordering Clause No. 6 of the 

Order
1
,  and respectfully request that requirements of Section 66(12)(b) of the Public Service 

Law concerning newspaper publication be waived for these changes as they will not materially 

affect customers that choose to opt in for this pilot rate.  

 

Company Contacts 

If there are any questions concerning this filing, please call Sue Morien at (585) 771-4741 or me 

at (607)762-8710. 

 

 Respectfully submitted,    

  
 Lori A. Cole 

       

 

 

Enclosures 

 

 

                                                        

1
 Proof of Publication submitted on February 6, 2018 in Case 17-E-0370. 

Received: 03/06/2018


